
The High Rider active body is excited to be
back to share with you all of our

achievements, announcements, and new
connections we’ve created and will continue

to throughout this new academic year!
. Our monthly newsletters will allow you to stay

connected with us and we hope you enjoy!

Monthly Newsletter August 2024

2023 - 2024 School Year Recap  

End of Year Awards 

2023 - 2024 Senior Recognition 

Summer Update

@ttuhighriders Texas Tech High Riders @ttuhighriders



The 2023-2024 school year was outstanding to
say the least! The active members strove for
excellence and together were able to
accomplish so much!

Starting in the fall, we initiated 12 new sisters in
pledge class 89, Anyssia’s Aliens. 

For homecoming, based on the theme, A
Century of Tradition, we chose to represent the
1993 NCAA Women’s Basketball Championship.
We participated in both the board and banner
competition, as well as decorated a float for
the parade which we won an award for!

Starting in the spring, we initiated 4 new sisters
in pledge class 90, Butler’s Ballers.

We then hosted our FIRST EVER Duck Derby
event which was a hit, with special thanks to
all of our sponsors, our coordinater Shellby,
and everyone who contributed to the success
of our event. 
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To cap off the semester we celebrated the
university’s Centennial Closing Ceremony at
the 65th Annual Carol Of Lights. 

Throughout the semester we participated in
Arbor Day, celebrated the end of the year by
bringing back the tradition of the Rambling
Rose, said official goodbyes to so many of our
sisters, and to end it all had the honor of being
named the Student Org of the year!

Our year couldn’t have ended on a better note
and we’re just as ready and eager to see what
this new year has in store for us!!!



Spring 2024
Erica Martinez

Angelique Rangel
Sydney Aalbers

Abigail Miller
Julia Edson

High Rider of the Year: Abigail Miller
New Member of the Year: Kiersytn

Marches
 Heart of High Riders: Erica Martinez 
Miss Sisterhood: Anyssia Hernandez 

Miss Tradition: Sydney Albers
 Miss Leadership: Shelby Kantro 

Miss Spirit: Keely Wood
Miss Service: Abigail Miller 

Rowdiest Raider: Hannah Hilliard 
Best Laugh: Angelique Catano
Miss Congeniality: Mia Matta 
Best Hype Woman: Alex Perry 
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Fall 2023
Reanna Losoya  



Over the summer, active members worked Red
Raider Orientation every Tuesday over the
course of June and July to recruit potential
members for the organization. We were able to
meet and introduce the organization and
explain what we do to so many incoming
freshmen/transfers and all that hard work is
paying off now during our rush week! 

HR Love
We hoped you enjoyed our newsletter! We are
excited to keep you updated with all of the amazing
things happening in Lubbock. 

Thank you for your support of all the active
members!
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We can’t wait to see what this year has in store
for us as we have been prepping then and
since we’ve been back. There are some exciting
things coming up in the future that we can’t
wait to share with you!


